
 

The Springfield Kindergarten 
Where knowledge begins 

 

 

 

Head office: www.tskqatar.com Wakra Branch 
The Springfield Kindergarten, 
Old Airport Area, P.O. Box 55346, Doha, Qatar.  
Tel :  44 66 25 34  / 66 96 60 42     Email : admin@tskqatar.com 

The Springfield Kindergarten 
Wakra, Qatar  

 Email : adminw@tskqatar.com     Tel :  44 18 28 29 
 

 

17/10/2019 

 

Circular 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please note that on the occasion of Diwali our school and office will remain 

closed on Sunday, 27th October 2019. The school will re-open on Monday, 28th 

October 2019. 

 

We take this opportunity to convey our Diwali greetings to everyone on this 

joyous occasion. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

TSK 
 


